
University of Texas I Post Office Box 7819, Austin, Texas 78712 512-471 -7233

November 9? 1976

Ms. Laura Gilpin 
U09 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

Thank you for your response to my letter of mid-May regarding the 
manuscript on Kate Cory's experiences with the Hopi. We appreciate 
your sharing your opinion with us, and certainly understand the 
busy state which prevented your responding sooner.

In your final paragraph you mention a letter "regarding the availability 
of prints from the Rio Grande book" which came to you from the Press. 
There has been some confusion about this, I’m afraid, since I did 
not write such a letter. I have asked a number of people here at 
the Press about it, and cannot locate the sender. It is possible, 
however, that Steve Rice, formerly our Marketing Manager, sent 
it, and he is no longer with the Press. If the matter appears 
important to you, you might write to Delton Simmons, our new Marketing 
Manager, about it.

With our good wishes.
Sincerely yours,

Suzianne Comer 
Editorial Department


